District of Columbia Government
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 8A
Box 75115

Washington, DC 20013

January 15, 2009

Public Space Committee
Department of Transportation
2000 14th Street, NW, 6th Floor
Washington, DC 20009

Public Space Committee Members:

Our Commission requests an investigation of the use of public space at 901-903 D Street, NE.
Looking at the site plans, it appears that public space has been paved on both Ninth and D
Streets. In addition, there appear to be vehicles parked in public space. Research shows there is
no public space permit for these uses. This letter is sent to you pursuant to a motion adopted
unanimously by our Commission, at a regularly scheduled, properly noticed meeting held on
January 8, 2009,

On Behalf of the Commission,
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Joseph Fengler
Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A



